
Safety notice PL-Hook buckles 
  
Dear customers, 
 
We have noticed that the locking button of some of the depicted PL-Hook buckles may come 
loose in rare cases such that the belt could become detached when unloaded. PL-Hooks 
manufactured since May 20th 2015 may be affected by this. 
 
Our customers’ safety is highly important to us. We hence encourage you to check the red 
locking button by firmly pushing it down with your thumb. The cover plate on the opposite 
side must thereby not move. 
 
If the fit of the cover plate is not tight and secure, immediately stop using the product and 
contact Finsterwalder GmbH in Munich: 
 
office@finsterwalder-charly.de or via telephone +49 89 8116528 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 
 
Finsterwalder GmbH, Pagodenburgstr.8, 81247 Munich, Germany 
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